
Geary Olsen 
10/01/99 02:58 PM 

To:     Perry W. Logan/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
cc: 

Subject: Re: Presentation of FC papers 

Perry, 

I’d be very pleased to present with you. (Should you desire to incorporate the serum findings in your talk 
at the IH conference, that would be fine, too.) I saw Dave Sanders’ note to you regarding we can’t do 
anything without the core team’s permission. This is so the lawyers try to control everything - except they 
can’t in this case because if they deny the presentation of the results at your IH conference, it will also 
have to mean that they will deny publication of our findings in a scientific journal and that is not a smart 
thing to do given the FC issue. If we don’t publish, publish and publish, others will fill this void in the next 
few years. 

Geary 

From: Perry W. Logan 

From:         Perry W. Logan                3M Decatur 01/090 
Date: 09/30/99 09:06 _AM 

ESH&R / Industrial Hygiene Tel: (256) 552-6590 / Tri 520-6390 
Fax: (256) 552-6275 / Tri 520-6275 

To: Geary Olsen/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
CC: 

Subject: Presentation of FC papers 

Geary, 

Would you be interested in presenting your paper at the next International IH Conference? It will be in 
Orlando, FL atthe end of May (or beginning of June). We could submit our papers as part I & part I1. It 
would be much more valuable if both are presented in the same session. 

If you are interested, please let me know ASAP. There is a deadline the second week of October for the 
conference. 

Let me know! 
Perry 
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